
City of Spartanburg  

Procurement and Property Division 

Post Office Drawer 1749, SC 29304-1749 P (864)-596-2049 F (864) 596-2365 

Legal Notice 

Request Proposal 

Demolition Asbestos /Abatement Two (2)  

Residential Structures on California Blvd.   

 

Addendum  

June 13, 2016 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN – The City of Spartanburg is issuing the following addendum: 

 

The bid opening date has been changed to June 21, 2016. 

  

Proposal No: 1516-06-15-02  

                                            

Sealed Proposals shall be submitted to Carl Wright, Procurement and Property Manager, on or before Tuesday, 

June 21, 2016, no later than 3 PM, City Hall, 145 W. Broad Street, at which time they will be publicly opened and 

read aloud in the Training Room, same location. 

 

Proposals can be hand delivered or mailed to the following address: 

 

City of Spartanburg 

P.O. Box 5107 

145 W. Broad Street 

Spartanburg, SC. 29304 

 

Attn:  Procurement and Property Division 

 

For further information and complete Proposal Package, please contact the Procurement and Property office at 

cwright@cityofspartanburg.org only. Complete proposal package also available at www.cityofspartanburg.org by 

following the links for Invitations for bids.   

 

 

mailto:cwright@cityofspartanburg.org
http://www.cityofspartanburg.org/

